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25 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Senior School and Sixth Form students 
 
Guernsey Climate Strike – Friday 27 September 2019 
 
We have been made aware of arrangements locally for individuals to participate in a Guernsey Climate 
Strike march which will start at the Grammar School, travel to the Royal Court (to handover a petition) 
before returning to the Grammar School. We understand the march begins from Grammar at 12:20 this 
Friday and is expected to get to the Royal Court at 12:45. 
 
The Ladies’ College is happy to support those students who wish to participate in the march and ask that 
parents follow the guidance below to ensure we are aware of those leaving the site for this purpose.  
 
Parents are asked to contact Reception on reception@ladiescollege.ac.gg prior to Friday to provide 
permission for their daughter/s attendance. Students are authorised to leave site no earlier than 12:00. 
 
Senior School students 
Students should be collected from either Brock Road or Rocquettes Lane entrances and taken to join the 
march. 
 
Sixth Form 
Our Sixth Form students already have the facility to sign out, should they choose to participate and make 
their own way to join the march. 
 
All students are expected to be back in College in time for afternoon registration and are asked to ensure 
that they sign in and out of Reception on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dr. V. Mitchell 
Deputy Principal (Pastoral) 
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